
Notice of Office closure due to Typhoon 

 

 

As the typhoon Mawar is approaching, Consulate-General of Japan is temporarily 

closed all day in 23 (Tue). 

 

Tomorrow or later we will be closed until the alert level is lowered and the safety is 

ensured. 

 

 

Date and time of when the office will reopen will be announced on our website, SNS 

and Consular Mail. 

 

We apologize for inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 

 

 


